
ARMAGUARD UPDATE
June 2022

NEXT STEPS

The parties will now prepare their written closing
submissions. This process will occur over the next
month with a final time-table to be set as soon as
possible. 

We will provide updated details as soon as we
have them.

LUNCH ON TRUCK SAFETY DISPUTE

You will still be in your uniform;
You will continue to carry your firearm whilst you are having lunch outside of your
truck; and
You will be at greater risk leaving your vehicle than if you were to remain inside of it.

The hearing for our disputes in Tasmania and the ACT took place on 23 June 2022 and
24 June 2022 by video-link. Both parties’ witnesses have been cross-examined. 

We remain concerned that you leaving your truck while on lunch is a key safety issue
because:

WANT MORE INFO?

If you need any updated information, please contact your local Delegate or TWU
Organiser.

1300 727 614 info@twu.asn.au www.twu.asn.au


